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NEWS RELEASE 
Date: Monday, August 21, 2017 
Contact:  Brittany Kershaw;  (386) 586-2637;  bkershaw@flaglersheriff.com 
 

Man Arrested for Burglary Admits to Others 
Deputies responded to a residential 
burglary around 11:32 a.m. Monday 
morning on Brian Lane in Palm Coast 
where a foot pursuit ended with the 
arrest of a suspect.  
 
A resident was home and confronted 
the suspect when he attempted to enter 
the home. Deputies established a 
perimeter in the area of Brittany Lane 
and Bridgehaven Drive. The suspect 
was spotted heading south where he 
jumped a fence leading to Extra Space 
Storage on Palm Coast Parkway. The 
suspect was located soon after in the 
area of the Latin Market & Bakery at 

300 Palm Coast Parkway and taken into custody. Once in custody, the suspect admitted to committing other 
burglaries in the area off Bridgehaven Drive.  
 
“Deputies had this guy in custody within 15 minutes of receiving the 9-1-1 call. The prompt action of our 
deputies allowed us to find him and take him into custody quickly and take him to the Green Roof Inn where 
he belongs,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. “Detectives are now working to identity other potential victims.”  
 
Andrew Thomas Crosswell, 29, is currently being booked into the Flagler County Detention Facility on 
charges of criminal mischief and burglary. 
 
If you or someone you know lives in the area of Bridgehaven Drive in Palm Coast and believes their home or 
vehicle was burglarized today, please contact the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office at 386-313-4911 
immediately to report it. Deputies believe he made entry through the rear of the homes and small items and 
food were possibly stolen. It is believed that the burglaries are contained to the area shown in the map above. 
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